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From: Fred Cooper <fred@nordicquest.com>
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 10:05 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB927 Public Comment

My name is Fredrick Cooper and I have been an Oregon resident for sixty years. I am a retired professional civil 
engineer and reside in Portland. I support the change to ORS 197 to protect against demolition of historically 
contributing structures. I believe the change is well written and clearly identifies not applying to accessory 
structures or noncontributing structures.  
 
Fredrick Cooper 
4042 SE Ankeny Street 
Portland, Oregon 97214 
 
 
 
 


